Glen Arden Elementary

Week of Feb. 5th - Feb. 9th

Good evening Glen Arden families,

At Glen Arden Elementary, we love to show appreciation to our teachers and staff for all they do each and
every day! Families, we need your help. Our PTO is in need of candy donations for the Teacher/Staff Candy
Grams. Any donation you can give is greatly appreciated! Parents, please feel free to drop the wrapped
candy off at our front office or simply hand the bags to school staff in the car rider drop off and pick up line.
Please send all candy donations to school this week, February 5th-9th. Thank you in advance for making our
teachers and staff feel special on Valentine’s Day!

We are very thankful for our Glen Arden PTO. Please take a moment to read through the attached PTO
Newsletter with information about upcoming dates and events at our school including Candy Grams, PTO Spirit
Night, and so much more. Be sure to check it out using the following link:

Glen Arden PTO Newsletter 2.4.24

This week, we look forward to celebrating the 100th Day of School on Thursday, February 8th.

Online registration for the 2024-2025 school year is now open. If you have a rising kindergarten student or
know someone with a rising kindergarten student or a family new to Glen Arden, please complete the online
registration. It can be found on the BCS website or Glen Arden website under “Enroliment.” When completing
the online enroliment, please be sure to choose the “2024-2025” school year. Students currently attending
Glen Arden, do not register for next year since they are already enrolled.

Also, DAR (Discretionary Admission Release) forms will be coming home for some students on Monday. If you
receive a DAR packet, please complete the information and return it to school. If you have any questions
about the DAR process, please contact our school’s data manager, Dawn Peterson, at 654-1800 or via email at
dawn.peterson@bcsemail.org .

Families, please mark your calendars for our next Early Dismissal Day which will take place on February 15th.
School will be dismissed 2 hours early at 12:30 pm. All bus riders will arrive home 2 hours earlier than their
normal drop off time. Our car rider line will begin at 12:30 pm and all car riders should be picked up no later
than 1:00 pm on February 15th.

Please feel free to contact us with any questions by calling our front office at 654-1800.

Have a great week ahead!

Go Rams!


https://u345601.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=B5PkwScn9CcEKH3IuSxTvTARUPKlDOy6LQ4GsvkjSkPD0ravQCQ2fduF9VbYjH0Rb33x-2FBEjafybNEUzikBdtTpd-2BIJK7CpUbkWEzx-2Bwk-2BEyty-2BuCYsAuoS-2FaB8BizPFIrwPcU7QdvgOQpRvB7R6eCiRRRGkQMvoZiYgnT5sU7lwhiW55jQpBGGQ6xfFWv3BhNJB9dvkyuoZdqxYmCaVrQ-3D-3DBHkD_rBCTUGAYqXZkp-2F1yDxdKAvPYwc8siSs6yvP7b5u4mIZPQdrSNLhxmp-2FnbwJ1vzX1NkfsOZPCCTqOH7gTTbq3idSyHXu-2F36M4Na3k89vfN5YIJlE-2Fkje02stXqbwrNLsHPPCq-2FpnOnSgpzY6f6RDNRoQmNo6GCJBWPa2MDr5LDpUS-2F8kCz7zWe1fbaurSdl2jES8Tr-2BGOuyic-2FEiWm7g9Oba2eEXt9haSUJfBjLc7s0G7kNKYFlC38R2UZ5eCLkvhnXOLDERVpmsmH2FYpPj2Yif6tgZB7frLvTDsXhCC-2FusRxXbAaA6advQ3B2t5GDpJ

